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INCENTIVE AUCTION TASK FORCE AND MEDIA BUREAU ANNOUNCE NEW WEBSITE WHERE UPDATED POST AUCTION TRANSITION FILES WILL BE POSTED  
GN Docket No. 12-268
MB Docket No. 16-306

By this Public Notice, the Incentive Auction Task Force and the Media Bureau announce the availability of information on the Commission’s website reflecting updated post-auction transition files available for download (https://data.fcc.gov/download/incentive-auctions/Current_Transition_Files/).  The files will be updated on a rolling basis whenever there is a phase change request granted.  Such a change will require modification of one or more of the post-auction transition files issued as part of the Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice[footnoteRef:2] (e.g., the grant of a station’s requested change to its transition phase).  We will update the transition files within a few days of any granted change and ensure that the date of the update is reflected in the files.  We note that not every file will need to be updated for each granted change.   [2:  See Incentive Auction Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice: The Broadcast Television Incentive Auction Closes; Reverse Auction and Forward Auction Results Announced; Final Television Band Channel Assignments Announced; Post-Auction Deadlines Announced, Public Notice, 32 FCC Rcd 2786, 2808-09, para. 69 (WTB & MB 2017) (Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice). The files found on the data website released as part of the Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice (https://data.fcc.gov/download/incentive-auctions/Transition_Files/) are static and will not be updated, but will continue to be available.] 

Additional questions concerning this Public Notice should be directed as follows.  For general transition-related questions, stations should contact their designated Regional Coordinator.[footnoteRef:3]  For technical questions involving full power television stations contact Kevin Harding at (202) 418-7077 or Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov.  For technical questions involving Class A television stations contact Hossein Hashemzadeh at (202) 418-1658 or Hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov.  For legal questions contact Evan Morris at (202) 418-1656 or Evan.Morris@fcc.gov.  For LMS technical problems, including filing issues, or trouble accessing LMS contact: (877) 480-3201 TTY: (717) 338-2824.  Press inquiries should be directed to Charles Meisch at Charles.Meisch@fcc.gov or (202) 418-2943. [3:  See Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Announce Regional Coordinators to Facilitate Post-Auction Transition for Broadcast Stations, Public Notice, 32 FCC Rcd 3113, 3116 Appendix A (MB 2017) (providing contact information for each Regional Coordinator)] 
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